
NSW Department of Education 

Thank you
from Arthur Phillip High School and 
Parramatta Public School Redevelopment

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over four years to deliver more than 190 new and upgraded 
schools to support communities across NSW. In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent on school 
maintenance over five years. This is the largest investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW. 

To our community

Arthur Phillip High School and Parramatta Public School welcomed students into their new schools, marking the 
completion of the first public high-rise high school and a multi-storey public school in NSW. 

We are excited to deliver the final stage of works for these projects and will keep you updated about progress.

Thank you for your ongoing cooperation.

The School Infrastructure Project Team, Arthur Phillip High School and Parramatta Public School
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New facilities 

Arthur Phillip High School has innovative learning 
spaces with adaptable / moveable furniture and room 
configurations, specialist STEAM teaching facilities, a 
large amphitheatre, two new outdoor sports courts and 
a double-size multi-sport gymnasium with associated 
landscaped areas.

Parramatta Public School has 40 permanent, flexible 
learning spaces and support areas, modern indoor and 
outdoor landscaped areas including a rooftop learning area.

Both schools offer technology-rich teaching spaces and 
innovative learning opportunities for students in the 
heart of Parramatta CBD.

Frequently asked 
questions

When will the rest of the schools be delivered and 
the projects finalised?

The final stage of works will remove non-heritage 
buildings located at the former Arthur Phillip High 
School site, which will be converted into shared outdoor 
play areas for both schools. The final stage of works is 
expected to be completed in late 2020.

What construction works will take place in 2020?

Early works will start soon. The contractor will commence 
enabling works which includes ongoing investigative 
works, removal of redundant furniture and preparations 
for scaffolding and hoarding installation around the 
former APHS site. 

What are the construction working hours for 
remaining works?

Works will continue in accordance with the State 
Significant Development Approval conditions. The 
hours of construction are 7:00am – 6:00pm weekdays 
and 7:30am – 3:30pm on Saturdays. No works will take 
place on Sundays or Public Holidays, unless separately 
approved.

How will you keep us informed?

School Infrastructure NSW is committed to keeping the 
school community informed about the next stage of 
works and will hold an information booth during Term 1, 
2020 prior to demolition works commencing. Details for 
the information booth will be shared soon. 

The community will also be informed about the project 
via website updates, works notifications and through 
face to face information sessions.

Contact us

For more information about this project contact 
School Infrastructure NSW:

Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 1300 482 651
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